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I am a nurse working on the Surgical unit at Maitland hospital. My concern about the 
provision of health care in rural areas relates to the lack of scanning and X-ray facilities 
available at the Maitland hospital.  
 
I am aware of this lack due to the number of staff on our ward that are required to 
accompany patients off site for scans and X-rays. While this doesn't happen on a daily basis 
it does happen and impacts on the staff to patient ratios on our ward. If a nurse is required 
to accompany a patient off site it impacts our patient care day on the ward.  
 
Some days a patient and staff member can be away for most of the shift. While I don't know 
the stats of this situation I do know that this situation can be multiplied if many patients 
need to go off site for tests.  
 
If the facilities are not going to be available until the new hospital can we have our nurse...! 


